

The VOICE for the Vascular Ultrasound Profession

To: SVU Members

From: James Wilkinson, Executive Director

Date: April 13, 2018

RE: Statement on SDMS proposed Guidelines for Infection Prevention and Control in Sonography

This memo is to clarify the position of the Society of Vascular Ultrasound (SVU).

SVU does not have a position on the proposed Society of Diagnostic Medical Sonography (SDMS) *Guidelines for Infection Prevention and Control in Sonography*. The document has been forwarded to SVU members without endorsement, for information sharing purposes only.

Background:

On Monday March 12, 2018, SVU forwarded a message to its members advising that the Society of Diagnostic Medical Sonography (SDMS) was seeking feedback on proposed *Guidelines for Infection Prevention and Control in Sonography*. The guidelines were developed by the SDMS Sonography Disinfection & Infection Control Task Force.